
Mission to Mexico cabinet meeting report, January 2012 

 

School desks from Madison and medical supplies and aids from Deforest will be delivered to McAllan 

, Texas the second week of February. The Wisconsin Lions trailer will be filled with donated items that 

will go to Mexico. 

Because of the continuing security problems along the border the February Rio Bravo mission has been 

canceled. 

 

Thirty two Wisconsin Lions will conduct a clinic in Tuxpan in the State of Veracruz the week of 

January 22
nd
. With the help of Mexican Lions more than 4000 pairs of glasses will be fitted. There will 

be a mission to Nicaragua March 5th thru 9
th
. This is a first time mission in that country. Twenty three 

Wisconsin Lions will be involved. There are needs in other countries and with the unrest in Mexico 

other possibilities are being explored. 

 

We thank all clubs who continue to support the Mission to Mexico project. 

 

Erling Isely 

Glen Spring 

 

Co-chairs, Mission to Mexico 


